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Dear Parents, 
 
In Class this week 
Beech Class 
This week in Beech class the children have been 
learning about Autumn.  We have been on an 
Autumn walk where we discussed what happens 
to the trees this season.  Then we made an 
Autumn picture using leaves.  In maths we have 
been adding 1 more to given numbers and in 
Read Write Inc we have learned v, o, w and y. 
Holly class 
This week in maths we have looked at adding 
and subtraction using money and working out 
what change we need when problem-solving.  In 
literacy we have continued looking at our 
Traditional Tales topic and have begun to create 
our own photographic picture books.  We also 
looked at powerful verbs to make our sentences 
more interesting. 
Oak class 
This week we have been practising a variety of 
different methods to help us solve addition and 
subtraction calculations.  In RE we looked at how 
prayers and meditation can help us to reflect on 
things in our lives.  We have continued to 
practise baking skills and knowledge for our 
project.  Finally, in literacy we have written 
sentences using adjectives and adverbs. 
Sycamore class 
This week the children have been explaining and 
giving reasons for their chosen calculation 
method.  In literacy we have been using different 
types of adjectives to make a fruit and vegetable 
advert.  By creating a time-line of World War 1 
events we were able to show our knowledge of 
key events during this period. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Lunch Days Menu 
School Food Support are offering a special lunch: 
 Menu on Thursday 12th October: 
Chicken pie and gravy 
Farmhouse Cheese Flan/ 
 Roasted Vegetable Wrap 
Mashed potatoes, New potatoes 
Carrot batons and broccoli 
Salad platter, Farmhouse slice 
Apple and winterberry crumble with custard 
Chocolate sponge cake 

 
Please order in the usual way via the school 
office (free for Holly and Beech class children, 
£2.20 for Oak and Sycamore children). Please 
specify if your child would prefer one of the 
vegetarian options, otherwise we will request 
chicken pie. 
Thank you.   
 
Reminders 
 
Individual / Sibling photos 
Wrates photographers will be in school on 
Tuesday 10th October to take individual and 
sibling photographs. Please make sure your child 
comes to school wearing tidy school uniform and 
has their hair brushed that day. Sycamore and 
Holly class should also bring in their PE kits for 
Dance.  
 
Flu immunisations 
If you have not yet returned your child’s flu 
immunisation letter, could you please do so next 
week. 
 
Headlice 
We have had another report of head lice within 
school today.  An explanatory letter has been 
sent home with your child.  Can we also please 
remind you that long hair should be tied back 
whilst your child is at school. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

Wishing you all a great weekend. 
 
             


